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Comments: I care deeply about the "Carson National Forest". Given the likely negative impacts to Wilderness

access the Forest Service should deny the base-to-base gondola. I do not support any of these projects that

have been proposed. I do not support the Taos Ski Valley threatening public access to "Wheeler Peak"  and

"Williams Lake". The Taos Ski Valley should not be permitted to make artificial snow. The Taos Ski Valley should

not be permitted to construct a new restaurant, which would be completely unnecessary and will only serve Mr.

Bacon, owner of TSV. 

If the forest service actually cared about the "carson national forest" they would understand why the citizens of

Taos are so adamant on stopping this careless behavior of greedy billionaires. 


